CLASSROOM NEWS

Bunny Room: The Bunny Room is re-opening after a short break with Ms. Lisa F. and Jackie as the main
teachers. Classroom themes will be two weeks long with June’s themes being Farm & Zoo! We will focus on
individual needs and milestones in the Bunny Room as we get to know our new Bunnies! Please bringin a
family photo and seasonal spare clothes! Happy Birthday to Tallulah on the 6!

Ladybug Room: The theme for June in the Ladybug Room is “Animal Exploration”. We are working on helping
to wash our hands! We are looking forward to more outside time and playing in the water table and sprinkler.
We are changing out our insects for animals and singing animal songs! Sandals and crocs are nice but please

also leave a pair of tennis shoes here for outdoor play. Please check your child’s spare clothes that are here to

make sure they fit and are seasonally appropriate. Happy Birthday to Hadlee on the 12!

Turtle Room: Our June themes are, “Roar, Roar Dinosaur”, “Happy Father’s Day”, “Who’s Got Milk?”, and “A
Camping We Will Go”. We will work on the letter D, number 4, triangle shape and the colors of brown and
green. This month for Tuesday Color Days, please wear the color of the day: June 3"- green, June 10" — brown,
June 17" — blue and June 24" - orange. We will continue to work on our self-help skills and using our
manners. We will celebrate Donald Duck Day on June 9% and are looking forward to our first Bike Day on June
18™. Parents, please check your child’s daily sheets for any needed items and please also check to make sure
your child has spare clothes that are seasonally appropriate and the right size! Please send in a swimsuit and
towel in a Ziplock bag that is labeled with your child’s name for our water play days. Happy Birthday to Weston
on the 9™!

Bumblebee Room: Week one of June we will be learning about bugs! Ewww!! Then we will do an author
study of Eric Carle books for two weeks, followed by zoo animals. We will also talk about why Dads are
important this month and review our letter, numbers, shapes and colors. Please make sure to bring in

sunscreen for your child and sign the sunscreen form so we can enjoy our outside time! Please send in a
swimsuit and towel in a Ziplock bag that is labeled with your child’s name for our water play days. We will also
have our first Bike Day on June 18"! We welcome Ms. Shannon to the Bumblebee Room!

Giraffe Room: Big changes to the Giraffe Room this summer as we welcome some of our school-age friends to
our classroom as well as some of the Bumblebee friends that are transitioning to Giraffes! We also welcome
Mr. Dylan who will be working with Ms. Nicole in the Giraffe Room this summer. The themes for June will be,
“Wisconsin Cows”, “Eric Carle”, “Summertime Fun” and “Jump Frog Jump.” We will be working on reviewing the
letters of our name, the numbers 5-10, triangle shape, and learning our birthdate. We are looking forward to
our new friends, library adventures, learning the computers, and getting into our new summer routine. Please

send in a swimsuit and towel in a Ziplock bag that is labeled with your child’s name for our water play days.
Please also send in sunscreen if you haven’t done so already and make sure to fill out the sunscreen form. We
are also looking forward to our first bike day on June 18,



